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A C T I O N  R E Q U E S T  R E S P O N S E  

 
To:  Utah Public Service Commission 

From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
   Artie Powell, Manager, Energy Section 
   Matt Croft, Technical Consultant 
   Justin Christensen, Utility Analyst 
 
Subject: Docket No. 13-035-T14 

Compliance Filing to Implement the Commission’s bench order in Rocky 
Mountain Power’s Energy Balancing Account Docket No. 13-035-32 

 
Date:  October 15, 2013 

 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS (Approval) 

The Division has reviewed the Compliance Filing and verified its accuracy. The Division 

recommends the Commission approve the compliance filing. Rocky Mountain Power  

(Company) has requested an effective date of November 1, 2013. 

 
ISSUE 
 
The Company submitted the tariff pages on October 10, 2013 with a proposed effective date of  

November 1, 2013. On October 10, 2013, the Commission issued an Action Request for the 

Division to review the tariff filing for compliance and report its findings and recommendation to 

the Commission by October 17, 2013. This memorandum represents the Division’s response to 

the Commission’s Action Request. 
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This filing submits tariff revisions in compliance with the Commission’s October 2, 2013 bench 

order in Docket No. 13-035-32. The Company has requested an effective date of November 1, 

2013.  The Company has submitted proposed tariff pages for only the pages that included 

changes.   

 
CONCLUSION 
 
The Division has reviewed the Compliance Filing and verified its accuracy. The Division 

recommends the Commission approve the compliance filing. 

 

 

CC:  

Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power 
Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
Service List 


